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Please do not reply to this email. If you have LEA policy or program questions, please forward 
them to the LEA mailbox at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov

For Fiscal Year (FY) 2018-19, LEAs participating in the LEA Medi-Cal Billing 
Option Program must submit the FY 2018-19 Provider Participation Agreement 
(PPA) by March 1, 2019. 

The 2018-19 PPA is now posted under the Program Compliance Documents section of 
the LEA Program, or link to the PPA page directly at: 
https://www.dhcs.ca.gov/provgovpart/Pages/2018_Evergreeen_PPA_and_AR.aspx. 
The PPA has been amended from the previous FY 2017-18 version to remove the 
signature of the representative from the California Department of Education. 

• Resubmission of the PPA is required for all LEA providers, including colleges.
• If DHCS does not receive a signed PPA by March 1, 2019, LEA providers may 

be denied participation in the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program. 
Please review the Instructions document for additional information, as well as 
submission instructions. As before, the PPA may be submitted electronically to DHCS 
via e-mail.
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